

# 2020-09-11 Meeting notes

## Date

11 Sep 2020

## Attendees

- [Elisa Kendall](#)
- [Pete Rivett](#)

## Agenda

- 1) Use Case reminder
- 2) Where we are on our road map.
- 3) Open Action Items
- 4) JIRA Issues Review - <https://jira.edmcouncil.org/projects/IND/issues/IND-17?filter=allopenissues>
- 5) Todays content discussion.
  - SMIF OWL-UML
  - SKOS
  - RDF/S
- 6) For next week.

## Proceedings:

Today we had a shorter meeting, mainly worked on the addition of a reassignable identifier in FND so that we could use it to represent ticker symbols, among other things. This may be useful for identifiers for funds and other things that could ultimately be relevant for IND.

## Decisions:

## Action items

